
  
 

ACTION 
 

TITLE:      CONSIDER VEHICLE REPLACEMENT 
 
DATE:      August 22, 2018 
 
RESPONSIBLE ADMINISTRATOR:  Doug Brubaker, Ph.D. 
      Superintendent 
      
 
BACKGROUND/CONSIDERATIONS: 
 
For a number of years, the superintendent’s contract has included the use of a designated 
district vehicle. A 2006 Mercury Grand Marquis was purchased originally for this purpose. That 
vehicle now has 151,000 miles.  
 
Bids were solicited for a vehicle from three local dealerships. A bid for a 2018 Ford Explorer 
with a purchase price of $35,594 from Randall Ford, Inc. represents the best value among the 
bids submitted. In addition, the district will receive a $1,400 trade-in credit for the Mercury 
Grand Marquis. As a result, the total cost to the district will be $34,194.  
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
The administration recommends approval of the purchase of the vehicle as described above.  
 
If the Board agrees, the motion would read: move to approve the purchase of the replacement 
vehicle as specified above.   
 
 
  


